
From: The Flag Shop
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Uptown Whittier
Date: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 2:11:16 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear City Council:

I want to pass on some information to you about Greenleaf and what I'm
hearing from a lot of my local and out of the city customers.  They are
telling me that Greenleaf Uptown area looks bad.  I agree with my customers
that it has serviced it purpose and needs to be torn down now.  It looks
like the swap meet.  I have personally noticed that it has become a mecca
for skateboarders.

I emailed Carol Crosby at the Chamber with my concern about Greenleaf and
she informed me that there has been money put aside to invest in the Uptown
area, but that it will take a year or more for the changes.  Is there some
cleanup that can happen in the meantime?  Maybe open up the street again and
have some bistro tables and chairs in front of the restaurants until the big
changes happen?

Angie Mericle
The Flag Shop
562 945-3377
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